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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Jason West, MSHSAA Communications Director 
E-mail: jason@mshsaa.org 
Date: 3/16/2020 
 

Show-Me Showdown Cancelled 
Class 4 and 5 basketball semifinals and championships will not be played 
 
 
Columbia, Mo.- Due to continuing concerns regarding the spread of COVID-19 the Missouri State High School 
Activities Association (MSHSAA) has made the difficult decision to cancel the remainder of the Show-Me 
Showdown for Classes 4 and 5. 
 
The decision was made in consultation with local and state officials, as well as the member schools.  The most 
recent CDC recommendations of limiting gatherings played a large part in the making of this decision. 
 
“We understand the unexpected hurdles this creates for our schools and fans, and apologize for the 
inconveniences it has caused.  Our thoughts are with our schools as they navigate the uncertainty of these times,” 
said Dr. Kerwin Urhahn, MSHSAA Executive Director. 
 
Information concerning the activities of Music; Speech, Debate & Theatre; Scholar Bowl as well as Spring Sports 
will be available later today. 
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